
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 

 

 

Exciting Initiative  
Starting From 
September 
 

 
 
 

 

 

Competitions & Challenges 
 

Geography competition: The Royal Geographical Society are running their Young Geographer of the year competition, 
asking students to submit entries based around the theme of ‘the world beyond my window’, full competition details can be 
found here. The deadline for receipt of all entries is Tuesday 30 June 2020 at 5.00pm. 
 

History competition: Focus Games Ltd are challenging all age groups to create a unique piece of work, drawing, poster, 
short story, video or artwork in order to celebrate 100 Great Black Britons and their legacy. Entries close 30 September 
2020, click here for more information. 
 

 

Dear Parents and Carers, 
I do hope that you are enjoying the beautiful weather while remaining safe and well. 
 
Later next week we expect an announcement from the Department for Education about their plans for schools from September 
with clear guidelines about how we can meet their expectations. This should mean that I can give you answers about what 
school will look like in the next academic year over the next two weeks. We have also received information about how we can 
issue free school meal vouchers to our eligible families for the summer holidays. If this applies to you, Mrs Lainton will be in 
contact with you about this scheme.  
 
I am hopeful that we will all be back together as one community in September and in the meantime if you need any  
further assistance with home learning please do contact us. 
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Teaching and Learning 
As the warm weather returns and you're perhaps running out of ideas of how to 
engage your children in activities, why not engage them in a larger project? For 
example, something simple like a 'twig sculpture' will cover a range of skills required 
in schools. First of all, their creativity will be sparked as think about making an animal 
like a magical deer or a mythical creature like a dragon. However, they may prefer 
something more practical like a basket or a chair - the decision is up to them. 
Children can use their art and design skills to plan out what materials they can use 
that they might find, as well as materials they'd like from the house. Alternatively, you 
could limit the materials that they're allowed to use in advance, so they know the 
challenge ahead of them.  

• Children then start off by finding the materials that might be useful. Collect 
them then put them in a pile where you are ready to work. 

• Use dead twigs and small branches to build the main shape. Use twine to tie 
twigs together. 

• Weave in grasses, leaves, flowers and feathers. 

• You might allow the children to add their own decorations (tin foil, paperclips 
... whatever you've allowed them) or you might stipulate that the sculpture 
has to be made only from things they have found.  

• Use ICT skills to share the creation with friends. 

• Use English skills to write either a background story for the character or a 
write-up of the design process.  

• Share them with school to get deserved recognition.  

For older children, ask students to write you five quiz questions on what they're 

currently learning; you could then allow them to teach you the subject that they're 

working on and then give you the quiz. Teaching others is a great way of embedding 

your own understanding, so this process would prove genuinely useful to your child.  

 

 

 
 
   

 

 
 

Mrs Sonia Taylor 
Headteacher 

WEBSITE QUICK LINKS 
Please follow us on Facebook @GroveSchoolShropshire for 
supplementary home learning ideas, news, competitions and feel 
good stories.  
We also encourage you to share your ideas and interact with our 
posts! 
 

 

FACEBOOK 
Please click on the following 
useful links to find out more. 

• News. 

• Home Learning 

• Term Dates. 

https://www.rgs.org/schools/competitions/young-geographer-of-the-year/2020-competition/
https://www.100greatblackbritons.co.uk/index.html?utm_source=Schools&utm_campaign=abf5d4cd3c-EMAIL_CAMPAIGN_2019_09_24_01_26_COPY_07&utm_medium=email&utm_term=0_02029bddfd-abf5d4cd3c-326370129&mc_cid=abf5d4cd3c&mc_eid=6741c66502
https://www.facebook.com/GroveSchoolShropshire/
http://groveschoolmarketdrayton.co.uk/news/school-news/
http://groveschoolmarketdrayton.co.uk/news/school-news/
http://groveschoolmarketdrayton.co.uk/parents-students/home-learning/
http://groveschoolmarketdrayton.co.uk/parents-students/home-learning/
http://groveschoolmarketdrayton.co.uk/information/school-term-dates/

